
DELAWARE MUNICIPAL COURT 

 

ATTENTION 

*********Telephone Scam Regarding Jury Service********* 

  

The Delaware Municipal Court has been informed that residents of 

Delaware County have been receiving phone calls from a person 

impersonating a law enforcement officer, who accuses them of missing jury 

duty with the Delaware Municipal Court. 

The scammer advises the victims that because they failed to appear for jury 

duty, an arrest warrant has been issued and they must pay a bond.  

 

Do NOT meet this individual or agree to pay the person anything.  

 

Delaware County residents who are actually summoned for jury service will 

receive a packet of information in the mail well in advance of their report 

dates.  

 

Anyone who receives a telephone call like this is encouraged to contact your 

local law enforcement agency and report the information. 

 

If you have any questions about jury service with the Delaware Municipal 

Court please call 740-203-1508 to speak with the Court’s Jury Commissioner. 
 


